
Question No: 179 
 
Question: Motor Vehicle Registry Practices 
 
Date:  17/11/92 
Member Mr PARISH  
To:   MINISTER for TRANSPORT and WORKS 
 
1. What are the details of the fraudulent practices at the Motor Vehicle Registry 
referred to in the latest Annual Report of the Auditor-General. 
 
2. Have any further fraudulent practices, other than those referred to in the latest 
Annual Report of the Auditor-General, been identified at the Motor Vehicle Registry. 
 
3. How much money has been recovered or repaid as a result of detected fraud at 
the Motor Vehicle Registry. 
 
4. How much money has not been recovered or repaid as a result of detected fraud 
at the Motor Vehicle Registry. 
 
5. What charges or disciplinary action has been initiated relating to fraudulent 
practices at the Motor Vehicle Registry. 
 
6. What procedures have been implemented to prevent further fraudulent practices at 
the Motor Vehicle Registry. 
 
ANSWER 
 
The above questions were answered in a letter of 30 September 1992, signed by the 
Chairman of the Power and Water Authority to the Leader of the Opposition, in 
relation to representations made by Mr Ken Parish MLA. 
 
This issue was also raised during Question Time in the Legislative Assembly on 30 
September 1992. 
 


